Year 5 visit to Winchester Science Museum

13t March 2024

On Wednesday 13th March, the whole of year 5 is going on a special visit to Winchester Science Museum.
We will be travelling together as a class on a comfortable coach.
| will wear my normal school uniform.

| will have the opportunity to choose who | sit with on the journey.

It will be fun to sit with my friends and have a chat during the ride.
When we arrive at the museum, | will be able to see amazing exhibits and learn about different things.
During our visit, we will also have the opportunity to attend a special show at the planetarium.

I will learn about the planets, stars, and our vast universe.

As a class we will take part in a workshop where we can engage in hands-on activities and explore new
concepts.

| will actively participate and learn as much as | can.

Throughout the day, | will stay with my class and our teachers.

There will be lots of school LSA’s, Year 5 teachers and parent helpers there to keep me safe.
Mrs. Smye-Rumsby will be there to help and guide me if | have any questions or concerns.
At lunchtime, we will all eat our packed lunches together.

At the end of the day, we will all board the same coach and return to school.

The coach will be waiting for us just outside the museum.

We will hopefully arrive back at school by 3.25 pm. However, if there is any traffic on the way, the teachers
will let our parents know if we are delayed, by text message.

Just like on any other day, my parents will come to collect me from school when we return. Some children
will be going to their after school club or to Ravens Roost.

| will look forward to telling them all about my exciting day at Winchester Museum!

By following our normal class rules we will have a fantastic day full of learning and fun!




